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 Public Invited - Bring a Friend! 

Merry Christmas ladies!  
 
I am praying that you had a wonderful and safe Thanksgiving. I would like to thank Judge Ron 
Lewis for his informative talk with our group last month.  
 
Our upcoming gathering for December 11

th
 will be at 6:30 p.m. at the Shawnee Prairie Nature 

Center. Please note that there is a Detour to that location. We will not be having a business 
meeting, on that date.   
 
Please remember to bring whatever food item that you signed up for during the October meet-
ing.  If you did not sign up for a dish, please bring your favorite dessert or snack to share with 
everyone. 
 
**Important** We need to have everyone get their dues in at the December meeting. Please 
give your check to Cindy Pike. Thank you. 
 
Robyn Whitaker, President 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

PLEASE NOTE 
Meeting Location:  

 
Shawnee Nature Center 

4267 State Route 502 
Greenville 

 
No meeting—entertainment and food only. 

DeColores Montessori School 

Students 

will be performing 

Christmas music 

Please remember to pay your 2024 dues in December! 



 



 

Ladies are needed to volunteer from 9 a.m. to 1 p.m. ONE Friday each 

month at the Darke County Clothing Bank.  Job entails checkout and/

or  accepting and processing donations. All proceeds from the Cloth-

ing Bank go to support the Darke County Homeless Shelter. This is 

such a worthwhile cause and is not a hard job at all! Please consider 

giving 4 hours each month! 

 

Please contact: 

 DCRWC First Vice President Delores Ely 

937-569-1581 



Darke County Republican Women’s Club 
 Christmas Tree 

at the 

Shawnee Nature Center 
 

Thank you to: 
Margie Manix and Barb Kimmel 


